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US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Division of Materials Safety, Security, State and Tribal Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Washington DC 20555

ATTENTION: Richard K. Struckmeyer
Materials Safety and Tribal Liaison Branch

SUBJECT: Update on request for Amendment to License No. 06-15099-03E

REFERENCES: 1. Mirion Technologies (Canberra), Inc Application letter dated January 28, 2020
2. US NRC letter February 11, 2020 with request for additional information
3. Mirion Technologies (Canberra), Inc. letter dated March 6, 2020 with Response

to US NRC Letter dated February 11, 2020 with request for additional
information for Amendment to License No. 06-15099-03E

Docket No. 030-36154

Reference 41-14168-01E, 030-08045

Mail Control Number 617805
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Dear Mr. Struckmeyer,

At this time, Mirion Technologies (Canberra), Inc. would like to withdraw our request for the license
amendment outlined in original application letter dated January 28, 2020 (see reference # 1 above). We
understand that we may reapply for this license amendment sometime in the future.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Radiation Safety Officer,
Mr. Terrence Schwager at 203-639-2462.

Sincerely,
Mirion Technologies (Canberra), Inc.

Mr. Keith Phillips
Director of Engineering



